QUEEN ANNE’'S GATE LONDON SWIH 9AT

29 August 1989

he:

SCHOOLS BROADCASTS

Thank you for your letter of 8 August. I am grateful also for the
letters of 31 July from Malcolm Rifkind and of 14 August from Ian Grist.

The point raised by Malcolm Rifkind about relevance to different
educational systems is helpful, and I am happy to incorporate the specific
wording he proposes. As far as your comments are concerned, I am happy for

these to be pursued by officials as you suggest.

I am copying this letter to other members of MISC 128 and to Sir Robin
Butler.

The Rt Hon John MacGregor MP

Secretary of State for Education & Science
Elizabeth House

York Road

LONDON SE1 7PH







